
PRESS RELEASE – MCWD RECIPIENT OF CALIFORNIA WATER AND WASTEWATER 
ARREARAGES PAYMENT PROGRAM. 

 

As part of Marina Coast Water District’s (MCWD) ongoing efforts to help our customers recover 
from the COVID-19 pandemic, MCWD applied for and was awarded over $106,000 from the 
California Water and Wastewater Arrearages Payment Program.  This program will assist more 
than 330 customers that are 60 days or more behind on water service payments for debt accrued 
between March 4, 2020, and June 15, 2021, as a result of the pandemic.  MCWD is deeply 
committed to assisting our community in every way possible. For more information on support 
programs please contact MCWD’s customer service department, information is also available on 
our website at www.mcwd.org.   

http://www.mcwd.org/

